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Prime Areas 

Personal, Social 
and Emotional 
Development 

-The five senses are 
sight, hearing, 
taste, touch and 
smell. 
-It is important to 
share resources and 
take turns in order 
to get on with 
others. 
-Everyone is 
different and 
special. There 
might be things 
that make them 
similar to or 
different from 
others, including 
their appearance or 
things that they like 
to do. 
-Some feelings 
make them feel 
good and some not 
so good. It is 

-Some everyday 
items can cause 
harm if not used 
properly. It is 
important to listen 
to adults and follow 
rules to keep them 
safe. It is important 
to tell a trusted 
adult if they are 
hurt or feel sad, 
scared or worried. 
-Rules keep us safe 
when using 
equipment. Safety 
rules include always 
listening carefully 
and following 
simple instructions, 
using equipment 
only for the tasks 
they are designed 
for and washing 
hands before 

-Special people 
include anyone 
important in a 
person's life. It could 
be parents, 
grandparents, 
brothers, sisters, 
friends or teachers. 
-Grandparents are 
your parents' 
parents. 
All families are 
unique. They can be 
of different sizes and 
have different 
values, beliefs and 
traditions. Our 
families give us our 
heritage. 
-It is important to 
share resources and 
take turns in order to 
get on with others. 
-Everyone is different 

-Brushing teeth twice 
daily and avoiding 
sugary drinks and 
snacks help keeps 
teeth healthy. 
-Sugar can cause tooth 
decay. 
It is important to 
brush your teeth twice 
a day. 
-There are healthy and 
unhealthy foods. Fruit 
and vegetables are an 
important part of a 
healthy diet. 
-We need to eat at 
least five portions of 
fruit and vegetables a 
day. 
-Heating food can 
change its appearance, 
taste, texture and 
colour. 
-Healthy lifestyle 

 -Everybody is an 
individual and has 
things that they can 
do well and things 
that they need to 
get better at. 

-A captain is the 
person who is in 
charge of a ship. 
-It is important to 
share resources and 
take turns in order 
to get on with 
others. 
-Wearing 
sunscreen, a hat 
and sunglasses can 
protect the skin and 
eyes from sun 
damage. 
-Things that they do 
or say can upset 
and hurt others. It 
is unacceptable to 
hurt someone and, 
if they do, they 
need to find a way 
to make things 
better. 
-World Ocean Day 



important to be 
able to indicate 
feelings. 
-Everybody is an 
individual and has 
things that they can 
do well and things 
that they need to 
get better at. 

touching food. 
-A machine is a 
man-made device. 
Machines use 
power to make 
them move or 
perform an action. 
-It is important to 
share resources and 
take turns in order 
to get on with 
others. 

and special. There 
might be things that 
make them similar to 
or different from 
others, including 
their appearance or 
things that they like 
to do. 

choices include eating 
fruit and vegetables, 
drinking water, 
limiting sugary snacks, 
regular exercise, a 
good sleep routine, 
sensible amounts of 
screen time and good 
hygiene. 
-Wash and dry hands 
regularly and say why 
this is important. 
-Washing and drying 
their hands, especially 
after using the toilet 
and before eating, 
helps stop the spread 
of harmful germs. 

is celebrated each 
year on 8th June. 
World Ocean Day 
raises awareness 
about the plants 
and animals that 
live in the seas and 
oceans. 

Communication 
and Language 

-The five senses are 
sight, hearing, 
taste, touch and 
smell. 

-Question words 
include who, why, 
what, when, where 
and how. 
-Sound is created 
when something 
vibrates. Sound 
waves travel 
through air, water 
and solid objects. 
-A mechanic is a 
skilled worker who 
repairs and 
maintains vehicle 
engines and other 
machinery. 

-Your grandparents 
are your parents' 
parents. 
All families are unique. 
They can be of 
different sizes and 
have different values, 
beliefs and traditions. 
Our families give us 
our heritage. 
-Grandparents are 
your parents' parents. 
 

-Carrots are root 
vegetables that grow 
under the ground. 
-A farm is an area of 
land and its buildings 
used for growing crops 
and rearing animals. 
-Kenya is a country in 
Africa. 

-Zoos are places that 
have collections of 
wild animals for 
study, conservation 
and public display. 
-Endangered animals 
are at risk of dying 
out. 
-Question words 
include who, why, 
what, when, where 
and how. 
-Birds, fish, 
amphibians and 
some invertebrates 
lay eggs. 

-A sailor is a person 
who works as part of 
a crew on a ship or 
boat. 
A pirate is a person 
who robs and attacks 
a boat at sea. 
-A captain is the 
person who is in 
charge of a ship. 
-The ocean is the 
body of salt water 
that covers over two 
thirds of the Earth's 
surface. 



-A machine is a 
man-made device. 
Machines use 
power to make 
them move or 
perform an action. 

Reptiles, such as 
turtles, tortoises, 
crocodiles, some 
lizards, iguanas, 
geckos, some 
chameleons and 
most types of snake, 
lay eggs. Some 
lizards and snakes, 
such as boas, vipers 
and alligators, give 
birth to live babies. 
Bird eggs have hard, 
chalky shells. 
Reptile eggs have 
soft, leathery shells. 
-Mammals are 
animals that breathe 
air, have warm blood 
and give birth to live 
babies. 
Reptiles are animals 
that breathe air, 
have dry, scaly skin 
and lay eggs. 
Birds are animals 
that breathe air, 
have beaks and 
feathers and lay 
eggs. 

Marine animals are 
animals that live in 
the seas or oceans. 

Physical 
Development 

Me and Myself 
Gross Motor  

●To show some 
understanding 

Movement 
Development 
Gross Motor  

●To travel with 

Fitness 
Gross Motor  

●To improve speed, 
agility, balance, 

Working with others 
Gross Motor  

●To play in a group or 
as part of a team.  

Dance  
Gross Motor 

●To explore and 
copy basic body 

Ball skills 

Gross Motor  

• To play in a group 
or as part of a 



towards the 
effects of activity 
on their body. 

●To move freely 
and with pleasure 
and confidence in 
a range of skilful 
ways. 
To run skilfully and 
begin negotiating 
space by adjusting 
speed or direction 
to avoid obstacles. 

Fine Motor  
●To use one-

handed tools and 
equipment, for 
example, making 
snips in paper with 
scissors. 

●To use a 
comfortable grip 
with good control 
when holding pens 
and pencils. 

To show a 
preference for a 
dominant hand. 

confidence and 
skill in a range of 
movement when 
using equipment. 

●To show 
understanding of 
the need for 
safety when 
tackling new 
challenges.  
Fine Motor  

●To use one-
handed tools and 
equipment, for 
example, making 
snips in paper with 
scissors. 

●To use a 
comfortable grip 
with good control 
when holding pens 
and pencils. 

To show a 
preference for a 
dominant hand. 

strength and 
coordination 

●To develop 
jumping/hopping 
and landing 
techniques 

●To negotiate space, 
explore movements 
and try new 
activities. 

●To move 
energetically such 
as running, jumping, 
dancing, hopping, 
skipping and 
climbing.  
Fine Motor 

●To develop small 
motor skills so that 
they can use a 
range of tools 
competently, safely 
and confidently. 
Suggested tools 
such as; pencils for 
drawing and 
writing, 
paintbrushes 
scissors, knives, 
forks and spoons. 

To develop the 
foundations of a 
handwriting style 
which is fast, 
accurate and 

●To begin to accept 
the needs of others, 
take turns and share.  

●To keep play going by 
responding to what 
others are saying. 

●To move 
energetically, such as 
running, jumping, 
hopping, skipping 
and climbing. 
To negotiate space 
with consideration of 
themselves and 
others. 

Fine Motor 
●To develop small 

motor skills so that 
they can use a range 
of tools competently, 
safely and 
confidently. 
Suggested tools such 
as; pencils for 
drawing and writing, 
paintbrushes scissors, 
knives, forks and 
spoons. 

●To develop the 
foundations of a 
handwriting style 
which is fast, 
accurate and 
efficient. 

 

actions and 
rhythms.  

●To use their body 
to respond to 
music and stories. 

●To demonstrate 
strength, balance 
and coordination. 

●To negotiate space 
and obstacles 
confidently and 
safely. 
Fine Motor 

●To hold a pencil 
effectively in 
preparation for 
fluent writing 
(using the tripod 
grip in almost all 
cases). 

●To use a range of 
small tools 
effectively 
including scissors, 
paintbrushes and 
cutlery.  
To begin to show 
accuracy and care 
when drawing. 

team. 
• To show 
increased control 
when throwing and 
catching a large 
ball. 
• To continue to 
follow team rules 
and show 
understanding of 
others. 
• To demonstrate 
strength, balance 
and coordination 
when playing.  
Fine Motor 

• To hold a pencil 
effectively in 
preparation for 
fluent writing (using 
the tripod grip in 
almost all cases). 
• To use a range of 
small tools 
effectively including 
scissors, 
paintbrushes and 
cutlery.  
• To begin to show 
accuracy and care 
when drawing. 
 

 



efficient. 

Specific Areas 

Read Write Inc 
and Literacy  

Sound lessons and Word Time 
-Learn, hear, say and identify Set 1 
sounds in order: 

m a s d t 
i n p g o 

c k u b f e l h 
r j v y w 

z x 
-To oral blend and segment CVC words. 
-Link sounds with letters in own name 
and familiar words. 
-Learn that text is read from left to 
right, top to bottom. 
-Tell stories from pictures. 
-Enjoy a range of books and stories. 
-Write single letters that are 
recognisable. 
-To begin writing own name. 

Ditty 
-Review Set 1 sounds 
and teach Set 1 
diagraphs: 

qu sh ch th 
ng nk ck 

-Link sounds to 
letters, naming and 
sounding letters of 
the alphabet. 
-Blend CVC words 
and recognise 
common diagraphs. 
-Use phonic 
knowledge to read 
simple regular words 
and make 
phonetically 
plausible attempt at 
longer and more 
complex words. 
-To begin reading 
nonsense words. 
-To be able to write 
CVC words. 
-To begin writing 
captions including 
finger spaces. 
-To write own name. 
 

Red Level Books 
-Review Set 1 sounds 
and diagraphs. 
-Teach Set 2 sounds: 

ay, ee, igh, ow, 
oo, oo, wh 

-Read real and 
nonsense words 
containing sounds 
learnt. 
-Link sounds to letters, 
naming and sounding 
letters of the alphabet. 
-Blend CVC and CCVC 
words and recognise 
common diagraphs. 
-Use phonic 
knowledge to read 
simple regular words 
and make phonetically 
plausible attempt at 
longer and more 
complex words. 
-Begin to know that 
some words, common 
exception words, 
cannot be read using 
phonic knowledge. 
-To be able to orally 
rehearse short 
sentences and write 

Green Level Books  
-Review set 1 
diagraphs. 
-Teach/ review Set 
2 sounds. 
-Read real and 
nonsense words 
containing sounds 
learnt 
-Link sounds to 
letters, naming and 
sounding letters of 
the alphabet. 
-Blend CVC and 
CCVC words and 
recognise common 
diagraphs. 
-Use phonic 
knowledge to read 
simple regular 
words and make 
phonetically 
plausible attempt 
at longer and more 
complex words. 
-Read automatically 
common exception 
words as they are 
introduced in the 
texts. 
-To be able to orally 

Purple Level Books  
-Teach/review Set 2 
sounds: 

ar, or, air, ir, 
ou, oy 

-Including double 
consonants: 

tt, ll, ff, ss, zz 
-Read real and 
nonsense words 
containing sounds 
learnt. 
-Blend CVC words 
and recognise 
common diagraphs. 
-Use phonic 
knowledge to read 
simple regular 
words and make 
phonetically 
plausible attempts 
at longer and more 
complex words. 
-Use phonics to 
read unknown or 
difficult words 
-Recognise all 
common diagraphs 
taught. 
-To be able to orally 
rehearse own 



them. rehearse sentences 
and write them. 
Read a variety of                     
texts including non- 
fiction. 

sentences and write 
them. 
-Read automatically 
common exception 
words as they are 
introduced in the 
texts. 
-Read a variety of 
texts including non-
fiction. 

Power Maths -To count to 1, 2 and 3. 
- To count to 4. 
-To count to 5. 
-To be able to compare quantities and 
identical objects. 
-To be able to compare quantities of 
non-identical objects. 
-To know and describe 3D shapes. 
-To know and describe 2D shapes 
-To find one more than a given number. 
-To find one less than a given number. 
-To begin to use a part-whole model. 
-To be be able understand some spatial 
awareness vocabulary.  

-To count to 6, 7 and 8. 
-To count to 9 and 10. 
-To be able to comapre groups up to 10. 
-To be able to combine 2 groups to find the 
whole. 
-To explore length, height and distacne. 
-To explore weight. 
-To be able to use a ten frame. 
-To use a part whole model up to 10. 
-To be able to subtract to 10. 
-To be able to make simple patterns. 
-To explore more complex patterns 

-To be able to count by counting on.  
-To be able to count by counting back. 
-To be able to count to and from 20. 
-To be able to double numbers. 
-To be able to share and halve numbers. 
-To be able to identify odd and even 
numbers. 
-To be able to compose and decompose 
shapes. 
-To explore volume and capacity. 
-To be able to sort into two groups 
-To be able to use time language to 
sequence events.  

Understanding 
the world 

-Globes and maps 
can show us the 
location of different 
places around the 
world. 
-A place can be 
important because 
of its location, use 

-Know that if they 
see something 
online that makes 
that sad, scared or 
worried, they 
should tell an adult 
straight away. 
-Digital technology 
is used in all parts 

-Ways to describe 
daily weather include 
sunny, rainy, windy, 
cloudy, warm or 
cold. Weather is 
warmer in the 
summer with more 
sunshine and colder 
in the winter with 

-Food comes from 
different sources, 
including from 
animals, such as meat, 
fish, eggs and dairy, or 
from plants, such as 
fruit and vegetables. 

-Geographical 
information can be 
collected by using 
simple tally charts 
and pictograms. 
-A habitat is the 
natural home for 
plants and animals. 

-Geographical 
information can be 
collected by using 
simple tally charts 
and pictograms. 
-A beach is a pebbly 
or sandy shore, 
especially by the sea. 



buildings or 
landscape. 
-Technological toys 
need instructions to 
achieve an 
outcome. 
-A shadow is the 
same shape as the 
object that makes 
it. Shadows change 
during the day. 
-A map is a picture 
or drawing of an 
area of land or sea. 
-A habitat is a place 
where living things 
live. Local habitats 
include woodlands, 
gardens and ponds. 
Other habitats 
include hot places, 
such as deserts, and 
cold places, such as 
the Arctic. 
-Some people in 
history are 
significant because 
they did important 
things that changed 
the world or how 
we live. 
-Fieldwork includes 
going on walks and 
visits to collect 

of everyday life. 
Some technology is 
used to 
communicate with 
others. 
-Some light sources 
need electricity or 
batteries to work, 
such as a torch, and 
some do not, such 
as candles. 
-Batteries power 
electrical devices, 
such as torches and 
toys. 
A battery is a store 
of electric power. 
-The way that 
people lived in the 
past is not the same 
as the way that we 
live now. There 
have been changes 
to schools, play 
activities, toys, 
food, transport and 
clothes. 
-A machine is a 
man-made device. 
Machines use 
power to make 
them move or 
perform an action. 
-Some materials are 
magnetic, which 

more snow, hail and 
rain. 
-Litter has a harmful 
effect on the areas 
where we live, work 
and play. People 
need to put their 
rubbish into the bin 
and not throw it on 
the ground. 
-The way that people 
lived in the past is 
not the same as the 
way that we live 
now. There have 
been changes to 
schools, play 
activities, toys, food, 
transport and 
clothes. 
-Kings and queens 
are known as royalty. 
Some kings and 
queens are real 
people and some are 
characters in stories. 
-Objects from the 
past can look 
different to objects 
from the present. 
-The past is made of 
events that have 
already happened. 

-Food can be from a 
plant source or an 
animal source. 
Fruit, vegetables, nuts, 
sugar and oils are from 
plants. 
-Animals provide 
meat. 
-Animals also produce 
food, such as milk, 
eggs and honey. 
-A farm is an area of 
land and its buildings 
used for growing crops 
and rearing animals. 
-Plants and animals 
are living things. Plants 
need water, sunlight 
and air to survive. 
Animals need food, 
water, air and shelter 
to survive. 
-Plants need water, 
sunlight, air and 
warmth to grow. 
-Some objects float 
and others sink. When 
an object sinks it falls 
through water to the 
bottom of the vessel. 
An object that floats 
stays at the water's 
surface. 
-Technological toys 
need instructions to 

-Places can have 
different climates, 
weather, food, 
religions, culture, 
wildlife, transport 
and amenities. 
-The Serengeti is in 
Africa. 
The Serengeti is the 
natural habitat for 
many wild animals, 
such as lions, 
elephants and 
giraffes. 
-Plants and animals 
are living things. 
Plants need water, 
sunlight and air to 
survive. Animals 
need food, water, 
air and shelter to 
survive. 
-Pets need food, 
water, sleep, 
exercise and play to 
keep them happy 
and healthy. 
-Litter has a 
harmful effect on 
the areas where we 
live, work and play. 
People need to put 
their rubbish into 
the bin and not 

-Globes and maps 
can show us the 
location of different 
places around the 
world. 
-The ocean is the 
body of salt water 
that covers over two 
thirds of the Earth's 
surface. 
An ocean is a large 
expanse of water. 
-The seashore is an 
area of sandy, stony 
or rocky land 
bordering and level 
with the sea. 
-The polar regions, 
the Arctic and 
Antarctic, are always 
cold and icy. 
-Litter has a harmful 
effect on the areas 
where we live, work 
and play. People 
need to put their 
rubbish into the bin 
and not throw it on 
the ground. 
-Leaving litter on 
beaches can 
potentially kill 
marine life. 
-Some objects float 
and others sink. 



information about 
the environment. 
-We are part of a 
community. 
A community is a 
group of people 
who live together 
or share a space. 
Maps and plans 
represent areas and 
show their features, 
including roads. 
RE 
I can.. 
-talk about the 
Calming of the 
Storm, the parable 
of the two sons, 
David and Goliath, 
the first revelation 
of the Qur’an. 
-recognise some 
religious words, e.g. 
words about God, 
names of holy texts, 
Jesus, Muhammad. 

means that they are 
attracted to (pull 
towards) a magnet. 
Some metals are 
magnetic. Other 
materials are non-
magnetic, such as 
wood, dough and 
glass. 
-Magnets create an 
invisible force that 
pulls metals, such 
as iron, steel and 
nickel, towards 
them. 
-Technological toys 
need instructions to 
achieve an 
outcome. 
-Digital technology 
is used in all parts 
of everyday life. 
Examples include 
smartphones, 
tablets, microwaves 
and washing 
machines. 
-The emergency 
services include fire 
and rescue, police, 
RNLI and the 
ambulance service. 

-Memories are things 
we remember from 
the past. 
Historians and 
archaeologists are 
people who find out 
about life long ago. 
-Antiques are often 
valuable objects 
from the past. 
-Everyday objects, 
like clothes, vehicles 
and toys, tell us 
about the past. They 
also change over 
time. 
-Objects are made 
from different 
materials. Everyday 
materials include, 
wood, plastic, glass, 
fabric, metal and 
stone. Materials have 
different properties. 
-The weather can 
change throughout 
the day, week and 
month. The weather 
is different at 
different times in the 
year. 
-Words that help us 
to describe the 
passage of time 
include yesterday, 

operate in a particular 
way. Errors in 
instructions can be 
checked and fixed. 
-A sheepdog is a breed 
of dog trained to work 
on a farm and herd 
sheep. 
-A map is a picture or 
drawing of an area of 
land or sea. 
-A farm is an area of 
land and its buildings 
used for growing crops 
and rearing animals. 
-Animals are living 
things. There are 
different types of 
animal. Parent and 
baby mammals include 
cow and calf, sheep 
and lamb, and cat and 
kitten. Parent and 
baby birds include 
duck and duckling, 
chicken and chick, and 
goose and gosling. 
-Animal babies are 
known by different 
names than adult 
animals, such as cow 
and calf or sheep and 
lamb. 
-Parts of plants and 
trees include trunk, 

throw it on the 
ground. 
-Conservation is the 
prevention of 
wasteful use of 
resources and how 
to preserve, protect 
or restore the 
natural 
environment and 
wildlife. 
-Different animal 
groups have some 
common body 
parts, such as birds 
have wings and fish 
have fins. 
-Zoos are places 
that have 
collections of wild 
animals for study, 
conservation and 
public display. 
-Mammals are 
animals that 
breathe air, have 
warm blood and 
give birth to live 
babies. 
Reptiles are animals 
that breathe air, 
have dry, scaly skin 
and lay eggs. 
Birds are animals 
that breathe air, 

When an object sinks 
it falls through water 
to the bottom of the 
vessel. An object that 
floats stays at the 
water's surface. 
-The way that people 
lived in the past is 
not the same as the 
way that we live 
now. There have 
been changes to 
schools, play 
activities, toys, food, 
transport and 
clothes. 
-Different animal 
groups have some 
common body parts, 
such as birds have 
wings and fish have 
fins. 
-Crabs are 
crustaceans. 
Crabs have five pairs 
of legs. The first pair 
of legs has pincers. 
-Fish use their gills 
for breathing in the 
water. 
Fish use their tails for 
swimming. 
Fish use their fins to 
keep them upright. 



last week, before and 
then. 
-A timeline shows 
the order in which 
events happened. 
-People change as 
they grow and have 
changed since they 
were babies, both in 
their appearance and 
what they are able to 
do. 
-The past is made of 
events that have 
already happened. 
Memories are things 
we remember from 
the past. 
-All families are 
unique. They can be 
of different sizes and 
have different 
values, beliefs and 
traditions. Our 
families give us our 
heritage. 
-The past is made of 
events that have 
already happened. 
Memories are things 
we remember from 
the past. 
Your history is all the 
events that have 

branch, twig, roots, 
stem, flowers and 
leaves. 
-Beans are edible 
seeds that grow on 
plants in pods. 
Seeds need water, air 
and warmth to 
germinate. 
Plants need water, 
sunlight, air and 
warmth to grow. 
-A habitat is a place 
where living things 
live. Local habitats 
include woodlands, 
gardens and ponds. 
Other habitats include 
hot places, such as 
deserts, and cold 
places, such as the 
Arctic. 
-A farm is an area of 
land and its buildings 
used for growing crops 
and rearing animals. 
-Plants need water, 
sunlight, air and 
warmth to grow. 
-Software is the 
programs we use on 
computers and mobile 
devices. 
-We use our senses to 
explore the world. 

have beaks and 
feathers and lay 
eggs. 
-Technological toys 
need instructions to 
achieve an 
outcome. 
-A shadow is the 
same shape as the 
object that makes 
it. Shadows change 
during the day. 
-A map is a picture 
or drawing of an 
area of land or sea. 
-Handa lives in a 
village in south-
west Kenya. 
Kenya is in Africa. 
-Animals eat 
different kinds of 
food, including 
other animals, 
plants or both 
animals and plants. 
-Carnivores are 
animals that eat 
other animals. 
Herbivores are 
animals that eat 
plants. 
Omnivores are 
animals that eat 
plants and other 
animals. 

Fish have scales to 
protect their bodies 
and help them to 
swim. 
-Animals eat 
different kinds of 
food, including other 
animals, plants or 
both animals and 
plants. 
-A carnivore is an 
animal that eats 
other animals. 
A herbivore is an 
animal that eats 
plants. 
An omnivore is an 
animal that eats 
plants and other 
animals. 
-A habitat is a place 
where living things 
live. Local habitats 
include woodlands, 
gardens and ponds. 
Other habitats 
include hot places, 
such as deserts, and 
cold places, such as 
the Arctic. 
-Words that help us 
to describe the 
passage of time 
include yesterday, 



happened in your 
life. 
-People grow from 
being babies to 
adults. As people 
grow older, they look 
different and can do 
different things. 
-All families are 
unique. They can be 
of different sizes and 
have different 
values, beliefs and 
traditions. Our 
families give us our 
heritage. 
-All families are 
unique. They can be 
of different sizes and 
have different 
values, beliefs and 
traditions. Our 
families give us our 
heritage. 

The five senses are 
sight, smell, taste, 
touch and hearing. 
-Some plants produce 
seeds so that they can 
grow new plants. 

-Animals are living 
things. There are 
different types of 
animal. Parent and 
baby mammals 
include cow and 
calf, sheep and 
lamb, and cat and 
kitten. Parent and 
baby birds include 
duck and duckling, 
chicken and chick, 
and goose and 
gosling. 
-Mammals are 
animals that 
breathe air, have 
warm blood and 
give birth to live 
babies. 
Reptiles are animals 
that breathe air, 
have dry, scaly skin 
and lay eggs. 
Birds are animals 
that breathe air, 
have beaks and 
feathers and lay 
eggs. 
-A vet is an animal 
doctor. 
-Assistance dogs 
are trained to 
support people 
with disabilities and 

last week, before and 
then. 
 
-Something that 
keeps water out is 
waterproof. 
-A coastguard keeps 
watch on coastal 
waters to assist 
people or ships in 
danger. 
The RNLI is the Royal 
National Lifeboat 
Institute. The 
members volunteer 
to save people who 
are in danger at sea. 
-A shell is the hard, 
protective outer case 
of a mollusc or 
crustacean. 
-Rock pools or tide 
pools are shallow 
pools of seawater 
that form on the 
rocky part of the 
seashore. Many of 
these pools only 
appear at low tide. 
Rock pools are 
habitats for many 
animals, such as 
starfish, crabs, 
anemones, mussels, 



medical conditions 
in a variety of ways. 
-Different types of 
animals grow to 
different lengths 
and heights. 

barnacles and 
periwinkles. 
-Wading seabirds, 
such as 
oystercatchers and 
sandpipers, feed on 
shellfish and fish on 
the shoreline. 
Diving seabirds, such 
as cormorants and 
gannets, catch fish by 
diving into the sea. 

Expressive Arts 
and Design 

-Different materials 
have different 
properties and can 
be used for 
different purposes. 
-A painting of a 
place is called a 
landscape. 
-Vehicles and 
machines have 
wheels and axles to 
help them move. 
-Materials can be 
soft and easy to 
shape, like dough, 
or harder and more 
difficult to shape, 
like wire. 
-Everyday products 
are objects that we 
use every day. 

-Different materials 
have different 
properties and can 
be used for 
different purposes. 
-Different types of 
art include painting, 
drawing, collage, 
textiles, sculpture 
and printing. 
-Aspects of 
designing and 
making can be 
compared with 
others, including 
inspiration for 
making a product 
and the tools and 
techniques used. 
-The different 
sounds that 
instruments make 

-Different materials 
have different 
properties and can 
be used for different 
purposes. 
-Different types of 
art include painting, 
drawing, collage, 
textiles, sculpture 
and printing. 
-Vehicles and 
machines have 
wheels and axles to 
help them move. 
-Nursery rhymes are 
traditional children's 
songs or rhymes. 
-Materials can be 
soft and easy to 
shape, like dough, or 
harder and more 
difficult to shape, like 

-Recognise that it is 
possible to change and 
alter their designs and 
ideas as they are 
making them. 
-Seeds are part of a 
flowering plant and 
can grow into other 
plants. 
-Different types of art 
include painting, 
drawing, collage, 
textiles, sculpture and 
printing. 
-Vehicles and 
machines have wheels 
and axles to help them 
move. 
-Materials can be soft 
and easy to shape, like 
dough, or harder and 

-Birds have 
different features, 
such as the colours 
and patterns of 
their plumage and 
beaks. For example, 
male birds often 
have brightly-
coloured feathers 
so they can attract 
female birds. 
-Different materials 
have different 
properties and can 
be used for 
different purposes. 
-Different types of 
art include painting, 
drawing, collage, 
textiles, sculpture 
and printing. 

-Recognise that it is 
possible to change 
and alter their 
designs and ideas as 
they are making 
them. 
-Different materials 
have different 
properties and can 
be used for different 
purposes. 
-Boats are vessels for 
travelling over water, 
which are propelled 
by oars, sails, or an 
engine. 
-Different types of 
art include painting, 
drawing, collage, 
textiles, sculpture 
and printing. 



These objects have 
a specific use. 
-A human body 
normally has a 
head, neck, body, 
two arms, two legs, 
two hands, two 
feet, five fingers 
and five toes. A 
human face has 
two eyes, a nose 
and a mouth. 
-Logs, pebbles, 
sand, mud, clay and 
other natural 
materials can be 
used to make 
simple 2-D and 3-D 
forms. 

can be used to 
represent feelings, 
images or stories. 
 
-Vehicles and 
machines have 
wheels and axles to 
help them move. 
-Many appliances 
at home and school 
need electricity to 
work. The 
appliances need to 
be attached to 
electricity through 
a plug and socket, 
or use batteries. 
-A machine is a 
man-made device. 
Machines need 
power to make 
them move or 
perform an action. 
-Materials can be 
soft and easy to 
shape, like dough, 
or harder and more 
difficult to shape, 
like wire. 
-Different types of 
line include thick, 
thin, straight, 
zigzag, curvy and 
dotty. 

wire. 
-A human body 
normally has a head, 
neck, body, two 
arms, two legs, two 
hands, two feet, five 
fingers and five toes. 
A human face has 
two eyes, a nose and 
a mouth. 
-The primary colours 
are red, yellow and 
blue. 
-The past is made of 
events that have 
already happened. 
Memories are things 
we remember from 
the past. 
Historians and 
archaeologists are 
people who find out 
about life long ago. 
A museum is a place 
that looks after and 
shows artefacts and 
pictures from the 
past. 

more difficult to 
shape, like wire. 
-Beans are edible 
seeds that grow on 
plants in pods. 
-The primary colours 
are red, yellow and 
blue. 

-Animals build 
homes to provide 
shelter from the 
elements and other 
animals. 
-Papers and fabrics 
can be used to 
create art, including 
tearing, cutting and 
sticking. 
-A painting of a 
place is called a 
landscape. 
-A landscape 
painting represents 
natural scenery. 
-Camouflage is an 
animal's natural 
colouring or pattern 
that enables it to 
blend in with its 
surroundings. 
-Materials can be 
soft and easy to 
shape, like dough, 
or harder and more 
difficult to shape, 
like wire. 
-When we try 
things out to see if 
they work, it is 
called a test. 
-Different materials 
are suitable for 
different purposes, 

-Starfish are marine 
animals that can 
have a range of 
colours and patterns. 
Most starfish have 
five arms, but some 
have seven. 
Starfish use the tiny 
tube feet on their 
arms to move. 
-Papers and fabrics 
can be used to create 
art, including tearing, 
cutting and sticking. 
-Henri Matisse is a 
famous French artist. 
-A painting of a place 
is called a landscape. 
-Materials can be 
soft and easy to 
shape, like dough, or 
harder and more 
difficult to shape, like 
wire. 
-When we try things 
out to see if they 
work, it is called a 
test. 
-Digital devices can 
be used to share 
information about 
creations with 
others. 
-Objects like shells, 
beach glass and 



-Vehicles are 
machines that 
transport people or 
goods. 
-Logs, pebbles, 
sand, mud, clay and 
other natural 
materials can be 
used to make 
simple 2-D and 3-D 
forms. 
-Vehicles are 
machines that 
transport people or 
goods. 

such as 
construction kits for 
modelling and 
ingredients for 
baking. 
-Different types of 
line include thick, 
thin, straight, 
zigzag, curvy and 
dotty. 
-Zoologists are 
scientists who 
study animals. 

driftwood are carried 
onto the beach by 
waves. 

 


